
Notice: The Recycling Center Tuesday hours of operation have been changed. The new 

hours will be from 2 pm - 5 pm. However; to give residents time to adjust to the change, the 

center will be open from 1 pm -5 pm for the next 2 weeks only. On November 30, the 2 pm- 

5 pm hours will start. This is for the winter hours only. Please help pass along to your 

neighbors. Thank you! 

~ Jill Murphy, Greenfield Town Clerk 


